
 

Belton Update 
3rd February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers and Children,  
 
We have had a lovely few weeks in school.  Yesterday we had a visit from a RAF Squadron Leader, who this 
week received an MBE.  It was amazing to hear about her work and to actually see a real MBE medal. We 
had a brilliant Maths morning.  Thank you to all those parents and carers who came in to enjoy the 
morning with us. There was a lovely vibe in school and all the staff were really pleased with the wonderful 
comments made.  
 
Since my last update the Badgers had a day where visitors came in to school from different jobs to talk to 
them about all the different things they could do. We hope it will give them food for thought for the 
future. They have also had a workshop about internet safety from the NSPCC and a talk from the local 
police about anti-social behaviour.  
 
The children have also completed their work on the village hall mosaic. It was a great project to be a part 
of. Thank you to Mrs Knight for involving us and Mrs Miller for supporting.  
 
 
Club 
Mrs Miller and Mrs Knight will be running a club at lunchtime on the 9th February to help support Mental 
Health Week, where the children will be able to work on some lovely craft activities.  
 
Clubs for next half term 
Monday: Basketball (Whole School) 22 child limit 
Tuesday: Netball (Whole School) 22 child limit 
Wednesday: Hockey (KS2) 
Thursday: Hockey (KS1 and EYFS) 
 
How to sign up will be out next week 
 
Well done! 
 
Well done to Mrs Jackson who has completed and been signed off for her ELSA training!  
 
Super work for the Gymnastics competition.  
 
Well done Fred, Nancy and Libby who competed on Tuesday in the Year 3 / 4 team.  Even with being one 
short they managed to come 6th!  
 
Well done to the Year 5 / 6 team who competed yesterday.  They actually finished 5th out of 11 schools and 
were only 0.5 of a point off all the medal positions as well.  Well done Alesha, Peyton, Jessica and 
Annabelle. 
 
Well done to Ava who again did really well in her swimming meet! 
 
 
 



 

The Rotary Club Young Artist Competition Winners:  
Annalise, Rebekah and Vivienne. Congratulations! 
Dates for the exhibitions have also now been confirmed. Work will be displayed on the following dates - 
Shepshed Library 16th February - 2nd March 
Kegworth Library 3rd March - 17th March 
East Leake Library 20th March - 3rd April. 
 
 
Leicestershire Holidays  
We have signed up to support Leicestershire Holidays to help support children facing poverty or other 
challenges. We will be taking part in their colour dash in April.  
Home - Leicester Children's Holidays (leicesterchildrensholidays.co.uk) 
 
Mental Health Week 
Mental Health week takes place next week and the children will be taking part in different activities during 
the week. Friday 10th will be Dress to Express yourself day- where something that expresses YOU! 
 
Coming up 
The Leading Lights will be taking part in a teams meeting with the other worship teams in the Be Skilled 
Partnership  
 
FOBS Valentines Non uniform day - 17th February – wear Red!  
 
World Book Day is in March- Mrs Peczek will be giving out more information soon. 
 
 
PE Kit  
Please make sure for PE your child has the correct kit. This includes the correct colour tracksuit bottoms.  
For PE all children need 
Indoor PE 
plain round neck T shirt in house colour red, green, blue and yellow 
black / navy blue shorts 
black plimsolls 
drawstring bag (clearly labelled with child’s name) 
 
Outdoor PE: (KS1 & 2 pupils) 
a hoodie (plain in house colour red, green, blue and yellow) 
black or navy-blue tracksuit/jogging bottoms/leggings 
trainers 
 
 
Uniform 
Now the winter is really kicking in please so make sure your child comes to school with a coat. They may 
wear skins but these need to be under trousers and if they are worn under the school T shirt please also 
bring a jumper. 
 
 
 

https://leicesterchildrensholidays.co.uk/


 

Attendance 
Letter from our attendance officer.  
You may receive a letter from her if your child’s attendance is below 90% or of concern. 
Please note I cannot authorize holidays in term time unless exceptional circumstances.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT 
 

Diary Dates 
 

 
6th -10th February Mental Health Week 
10th February Dress to Express Day  
 
17th February Leading Lights online meeting Be Skilled 
20th -27th February Half term 
 
School opens Tuesday 28th February 
2nd March World Book Day 
 
13th March Science Week  
 
21st March Author Visit 
23rd March Fire Service Visit Year 1 and Year 5  
 
28th March 6pm Squirrels Easter Performance 
29th March 1.45 pm Squirrels Easter Performance  
30th April Year 3/4 Charity Easter Egg Hunt 
31st April school closes at 3.10pm for the Easter break 

 


